DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

14 December 2021
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in Resolution No.
NTC-234-21, the Department is awarding the contract on the lease of venue for the
training program on program management FY 2021 of the Human Resources
Management Office — Benefits and Welfare Division to be held on 19 December 2021
to your firm, Diamond Hotel with a total cost of Eighty Seven Thousand Five Hundred
Pesos (Php 87,500.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the
signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

SARAH LO . ARRIOLA

Undersecretary for Migrant
Workers Affairs And
Head of the Procuring Entity

Diamond Hotel
Roxas Blvd. cor. Dr. J. Quintos St.
Manila 1000, Philippines

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City, 1300 Philippines
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